

27th June 2024

Dear Year 9 Parents and Carers

We'd like to thank all the Year 9 students who have worked with our representative from the Anne Frank Trust this week. We have learned an enormous amount which the students are looking forward to sharing with their classmates over the next couple of weeks. Tours of the exhibition will be taking place during Year 9 History lessons and for the wider school every lunch time from 1st to 5th July.

Regretfully, due to the many other events and activities happening in and around school at this time, we are unable to offer an afterschool session for parents. We would strongly encourage you to ask your young people about the exhibition, however, and the activities they've been doing. We are incredibly proud of the time and effort they have put into their learning and the maturity and sensitivity which they have shown in discussing and presenting such challenging material.

Kind regards

Liz Shores Lay Chaplain

